	AFG/Public Assistance Workshop

	As the FEMA Region II Fire Program Specialist, we are conducting a short survey to see how interested your department might be in attending a specialized Public Assistance/AFG workshop? The purpose to discuss reimbursement opportunities for those departments effected by Hurricane Sandy and how they might related to previous AFG awards
Is your department :   ( Career        ( Volunteer       ( Combination

	

	1. Has your department been effected by Hurricane Sandy?


	Very Little:
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	Very Much:

	
	
	
	
	
	
	


	2. Are you aware the AFG grant can be modified if your department was effected by Hurricane Sandy?


	Very Little:
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	Very Much:

	
	
	
	
	
	
	


	3. Do you have familiarity with the FEMA Public Assistance Program?


	Very Little:
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	Very Much:

	
	
	
	
	
	
	


	4. If you already attended a Public Assistance workshop, did you receive enough information to apply for the program on behalf of your department?


	Very Dissatisfied:
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	Very Satisfied:

	
	
	
	
	
	
	


	5. Would you be interested in having a specialized Public Assistance/AFG workshop for Fire Departments/EMS?



	Very Unlikely:
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	Very Likely:

	
	
	
	
	
	
	


	6. Additional Comments/concerns?

	


